
      
 

Healthcare Domain Meeting Minutes:          
                                          February 15, 2019 from 9:00-10:30 a.m. 

CHIP 
5095 Murphy Canyon Rd, Suite 105 
San Diego CA, 92123   

Next Healthcare Domain Meeting:  
            March 15, 2019 from 9:00-10:30 a.m. 

CHIP 
5095 Murphy Canyon Rd, Suite 105 
San Diego CA, 92123  

Attendees: Camellia Mortezazadeh, Dean Sidelinger, Kim Elkins, Kussy Mackenzie, Mary Beth Moran, Megan Gietzen, Sagen Jackson 
Recorder: Lyndsey Tapia 

 

Topic/Issue Discussion Action 

Welcome/ 
Introductions 

• Mary Beth Moran led introductions.  

1. Action Items 
Updates 

• With the interest in integrating behavioral health and mental health within the 
Healthcare Domain, at the next workgroup meeting, Yael Koenig, LCSW, Deputy 
Director of Behavioral Health Services, Children, Youth and Families with the County of 
San Diego Health & Human Services Agency will be presenting an overview of the 
services that her department has to offer. 

• Invite the physical therapist working 
on Rady’s Meant to Move program to 
an upcoming Domain meeting 

• Reach out to explore partnering with 
the annual Behavioral Health 
Integration event for an upcoming 
forum 

• Connect with Sagen about 
distributing 5-2-1-0 materials 

2. COI Updates  • The COI hosted the annual Strategic Planning Retreat on February 8th. Many items were 
discussed regarding the direction of the COI moving forward and some focus areas that 
should be addressed. The final results from the discussion will be presented at the 
upcoming Leadership Council meeting.   

 

3. Workplan 
Updates 

• The finalized workplans are due to the County by the end of April. Therefore, all 
workplan items need to be documented and added to the workplan appropriately.  

• The workplan will continue to be reviewed at the next workgroup meeting for any 
finally adjustments.   

• Update the Healthcare Domain 
workplan (incorporate planning for a 
QI project) 

 

4. Provider 
Training Forum 
Update 

• The Provider Training Seminar planning process is moving along with Jane’s assistance. 
The flyer and agenda have been approved by the county and the Eventbrite page has 
been published for attendees to begin registering. There are a little over thirty 
participants that have already signed up. The plan is to provide swag bags to all 
participants which will include 5-2-1-0 materials and goodies for them to share with 

• Connect with 211 to send Mary Beth 
the list of participants for the March 
20 provider training. 



      
 

their patients. The swag will include a tote bag, tumbler, and button that will be 
branded with the 5-2-1-0 Healthy Messaging logo. The room has been secured at 2-1-1 
Connections Center and all logistics are moving in a smooth direction.    

5. 2-1-1 for 
Healthy Kids 
Evaluation 
Results 

• Kussy MacKenzie with UCSD Center for Community Health provided the final evaluation 
findings from the 2-1-1 Healthy Kids Pilot Project.  

• Some of the findings from the project included the following:  
• A significant decrease in juice consumption 
• An increase in fruit consumption  
• A decrease in salty snacks 
• An increase in breakfast consumption 
• A decrease in screen time  
• A decrease in soda consumption.  
• To hear about the other findings and conclusion from the project, view the 

presentation here: https://sdcoi.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/01/211-for-Healthy-
Kids-Presentation.pdf 
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